CREEKSIDE 

SBDM SPECIAL MEETING

April 24th, 2008

3:00 p.m.

CALL TO ORDER- The meeting was called to order by Laura Price. Members present were Mrs. Price, Mary Donna Atcher, Stacy Brawner, Becky Dennis and Brian Fredrick.

CONSIDERATION OF AGENDA-  Brian Fredrick made the motion to approve the agenda and Stacy Brawner seconded.  The agenda was approved by the council.       

BUDGET/PPA ALLOCATIONS 2008-2009 -   Mrs. Price explained per pupil allocations, number of projected students and explained expenditures.  An extra $175.00 will be given to each teacher at the end of this school year.  Melanie Bakk, along with the Budget Committee, will prepare a budget and present it to the SBDM Committee for approval.  

STAFFING ALLOCATIONS-  Brian Fredrick made the motion to go into closed session and Mary Donna Atcher seconded.  The council went into closed session to discuss staffing for the 2008-2009 school year.  The council came back out of closed session at 4:35 p.m.   Mrs. Price conferred with the council concerning the transfer of Markita Conner from office manager to the Attendance Clerk position that Connie Copelin is vacating due to retirement.   Also discussed was the transfer of Trish Nall from CIA/GT back into the classroom.  Stacy Brawner made the motion to accept and Brian Fredrick seconded. 

2008-2009 ENCUMBERED FUNDS-  Allen Brawner presented the council with Core Content information explaining how it ties in with the climbing wall that he has requested.  Becky Dennis made the motion to approve and Stacy Brawner seconded.

CLASSROOM CONFIGURATIONS-  The council has set cap sizes for the 2008-2009 school year.  We are staffed at 24 students to 1 teacher in primary and 25 students to 1 teacher in grades 4 and 5.  
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The council decided to use Title 1 funds for the .5 counseling position only.  The remaining funds will be used possibly for teacher/assistant purposes.  There was much discussion concerning the situation with primary numbers.  A decision will be made on the remainder of the funds toward the end of the school year.

ADJOURNMENT-  The meeting was adjourned at 4:45 p.m.  The next regular scheduled meeting will be May 12th at 2:45 p.m.  Becky Dennis made the motion to adjourn and Brian Fredrick seconded.

